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PO Box 335Fargo, ND58107
June 1, 2016
Sarah Weninger

Re: NDPHA Member-at-Large
Dear Sarah,
Welcome to the North Dakota Public Health Association Governing Council! We are very pleased to have you with our organization, as a Member-at-Large. Your term will end at the NDPHA annual meeting in 2019, however, you may request to serve another 2-year term or request to be a nominee for an officer position.
Our Governing Council Resource/Orientation Packet is located online at https://ndpha.org/ndphabusiness. You will need to log in as a member to access the materials.  If you would like to have a folder with the materials, please let Maylynn Warne know and she will coordinate getting one to you. Please make yourself familiar with the Constitution and Bylaws, as these will tell you more about the expectations of your role.  Please do not hesitate to ask questions and voice your opinion. 
During the course of the year, we usually have at least four (4) or possibly more council meetings in addition to the annual meeting. Meetings are through video conference or conference call.  Please let me know what IVN site you will be attending from or if you will be joining by calling on the conference line.  
As a member of the Governing Council, you will also be expected to serve on different committees within the council structure. You can view our current committee’s on our website. 
It takes a balanced combination of passion, compassion, and wisdom to move our association in the right direction. I am looking forward to working with you and seeing what you will bring to NDPHA.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact either Maylynn Warne at 605-484-5356, maylynn.warne@gmail.com or myself Sherry Adams at sladams@nd.gov. 
Respectfully,
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